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First name: Peter

Last name: Westcott

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

     I support the proposed trail (largely on Forest Service land) from Redstone to the top of McClure Pass for the

following reasons:

Largely built on existing trail

Enhances WSR for Crystal (especially recreational)

Gives a chance to get away from the highway without creating totally new trail

Would actually protect wildlife if Forest Service imposes seasonal closures

Works well as a stand-alone path or if the entire trail system is built

Has been thoroughly planned and studied

With gravel base will leave area largely undisturbed

 

Thanks,

Peter Westcott


